
PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE
OEA/Ser.G


ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CAAP/GT/RVPP-22/10


7 January 2010

COMMITTEE ON ADMINISTRATIVE
Original: Spanish

AND BUDGETARY AFFAIRS

Working Group on the Review 

of OAS Programs
N O T I C E

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions to the Organization and, on instructions from the Chair of the Working Group on the Review of 
OAS Programs, hereby informs the delegations that the meeting that was originally scheduled for January 12, 2010, has been canceled.  The next meeting of the Working Group will be held on January 26, 2010 at 10:00 a.m.  in the Bolívar Room.  The discussion on re-engineering issues will begin during this meeting.  An updated schedule with the meetings on re-engineering issues has been distributed to all the delegations, as document CAAP/GT/RVPP-21/09.
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